
Dear Neighbour,

We are writing to keep you informed of the changes taking place in your neighborhood and to describe 

the reasoning that has led to their development.  

The rezoning application submitted for 3226 Doncaster has been initiated as a way for the Henry family 

to maintain a connection with their family history and to remain close to each other today in a 

community they’ve been a part of for over 35 years.  

Maryvonne Henry moved to Doncaster Drive in 1977 and fell in love with the neighborhood. It was in 

1981 that her and her husband bought a second house on the drive with family and future in mind.  This 

allowed them to open their home to extended family, including her late uncle Albert (Berty) Falomon 

and aunt Aurelie Serres who came all the way from France to live out their retirement years with the 

Henrys.

Maryvonne and her son Sylvain currently live together on Doncaster Drive, while her daughter 

Emmanuelle, husband Terry and their two young daughters live close by in Victoria.  The proposed 

duplex was conceived as way to created a unique dwelling for both families to share, so that Maryvonne 

can remain close to her grandchildren and the community she calls home.

The Henrys appreciate your support and invite you to submit your comments and feedback with the 

attached survey.   

Yours kindly,

Citizen Design Build 

office - 250 590 3960
facsimile - 877 782 3838

3585 Richmond Road, 
Victoria BC  V8P 4P9

direct - 250 213 1513
CITIZENBUILDING.CA


